
South Sound Sea Hawkers
May 21, 2024

Meeting called to order by President Colin Mitchell at 7:05 pm at the Lakewood Ram.

Officers Present: Colin Mitchell, Deanna Roe, Sue Farley, Cindi Lang

Treasurer’s
Report:	 Bank balance is $2394.23. We made $640.00 for Tears of Washington at our April bunco
		  and $407.00 for DMAC at our May bunco. June’s bunco we will be supporting Sunny Sky’s
		  Rescue.

Christmas 
Party:		  The date for the Christmas Party was confirmed. It will be December 8th at the Canyon
		  Terrace Clubhouse. The game against the Arizona Cardinals starts at 1:00 pm.

Flyer:		  Remember to vote for Blitz for the Mascot Hall of Fame. The deadline to vote is Friday at
		  midnight.

Mother 2
Many:	 Deanna Roe reported on the Mother 2 Many fundraiser. Deanna and Ron purchased
	 two tables and 16 members attended. There was a silent auction, live auction and a
	 dessert auction. The dessert auction alone brought in $8200. Our members added to the
	 total with silent and live auction buys. 		

Sharon Smith-
Mitchell:  	 Sharon gave information on putting out the flags for Memorial Day at the Washington
	 Soldiers Home Cemetery in Orting. The flags will be placed at 9:00 am on May 25th.
	 There will be breakfast after at Tim’s Kitchen for anyone who wants to attend.
	 June 1st at 9:00 am members will pick up the flags at the Soldier’s Cemetery.
	 Sharon will be dropping off supplies to the Veterans Tiny Homes in Orting.
	 Come Walk With Me: Early registration is June 17th. This will be the 3rd year our
	 chapter has participated.

Jason Tonioli:	 Lawn Boys School Drive will be having their 10th annual fundraiser on July 27th from
		  2pm - 6pm. For more information and to RSVP text: (253) 224-2439 or email:
		  JTONIOLI@hotmail.com.

Guest Speaker:	 Guest speaker was Rob Rang, who has been a speaker for many years at our meetings on 
		  the subject of the draft. Rob has been covering the NFL Draft for more than 20 years, with
		  work at FOX, Sports Illustrated, CBSSports.com, USA Today, Yahoo, NFL.com and NFL
		  DraftScout.com, among others. He has a podcast and is a scout for the BC Lions. 
		  Rob said he didn’t get any of the Seahawks draft choices right, but did get the positions for
		  the first three picks right. He said Mike MacDonald and Ryan Grubb like Geno, but Sam
		  Howell will compete. The Offensive line is a concern, because they are young. Rob hopes
		  Mike can do well. The rookies Rob talked to said Mike was in charge. He also feels there will
		  be a shake-up in the NFC West. He also did a rundown of each draft choice.



Upcoming
Events:	 June 18, 2024 - Meeting, The Ram, 6:00 pm dinner, 7:00 pm meeting
		  June 23, 2024 - Bunco at Canyon Terrace Clubhouse, Open 12:45 pm play at 1:30pm
		  July 13, 2024 - Central Council Picnic, location to be determined
		  July 14, 2024 - South Sound Picnic, Stewart Heights Park, Tacoma
		  December 8, 2024 - Christmas Party, Canyon Terrace Clubhouse, Arizona Game
		
Drawings:	 Made $154.00 on the raffle. Also did a poker chip drawing and an attendance drawing.	

Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Cindi Lang, Secretary       


